
  

Show and Tell 

Gold Class 
 

 

 

This half term Show and Tell will take place on: 
 

Thursday 22nd September  

Thursday 6th October 

Thursday 20th October 
 

Children are able to bring an item from home to show to the rest of 

the class. This could be a favourite book, a photograph, a postcard, a 

model made at home –but no toys please!  


